Foundation Homework
Thursday 22nd November 2019

We have thoroughly enjoyed this week, learning all about Autumn, focusing upon the book ‘We’re going on a leaf hunt’. We have explored and carried out many different activities throughout the Foundation Stage Unit, including:
· Writing about autumnal images, focusing upon using capital letters, finger spaces, full stops and correct letter formation.
· Creating subtraction and addition number sentences using autumnal objects, as well as matching numerals with its quantity.  
· Made leaf window displays.
· Explored whether various autumnal objects roll or not, making predictions and writing down our findings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For this week’s homework, we would like you to practice your Christmas Show lines. Some children are struggling with this and it would be greatly appreciated if these lines were practiced at home as well as during school time to help the children. Thank you for your help with this. 
Notes:
· A script was sent home last Friday of your child’s part within the Christmas production, as well as a copy of the song lyrics. Please could these be practiced as often as possible at home please.
· A new reading folder has also been sent home with your child, which includes a new phonics book tailored to your child’s specific phonic capabilities. As stated on the letter provided with this book, they will only be changed on a Friday, so please ensure reading folders are in book bags on a Friday.
· Can all children be sent in with suitable school book bags where possible, to ensure all school items are safe and secure throughout the school day and when travelling to and from school. Not all items handed out to your children are able to fit inside some backpacks, and would be easier if they were to have a school book bag so that these items can stay neat and tidy and kept in the same condition. (E.g. reading/phonics books, journals, reading folders, letters, pieces of work etc). Thank you for your cooperation with this. 
If you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
